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I don’t think anyone has the right to setup a temporary or permanent residence on 

public state or federal lands. These lands should be protected and accessible to 

everyone. If you have homeless camps on these lands, there deficating, full of trash, 

unstable emotionally people, drugs and paraphernalia, making it unsafe for all 

visitors. 


